
From:
To: Planning
Subject: RE: NYM/2020/1008/FL/LB
Date: 11 January 2021 11:56:50

Good morning
 
The next council meeting is 19 January and I will send comments the following day.
 
Kind Regards
 
CA Harrison – Clerk to Egton Parish Council
 

From:  
Sent: 11 January 2021 11:48
To: 
Subject: NYM/2020/1008/FL/LB
Importance: High
 

Reference: NYM/2020/1008/FL/LB. 

The North York Moors National Park Authority Planning Service welcomes public engagement
in all aspects of its work. You have received this email in relation to a current planning matter.
The attached correspondence contains important information which you are advised to retain
for your records. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. When replying
it's best to quote our reference number, which is included in the attached letter.

The Authority is following Government advice concerning Covid-19 as such our working
arrangements may change. We will ensure our letters and website are updated as and when
required in order to provide our customers with the most up to date information.

Kind regards

Chris France
Chris France
Director of Planning
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley, York YO62 5BP 

 

 




